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October 28, 2020

Teasha McIntosh
Community Unlimited
221 Ellen Street
Union City, MI  49094

RE: License #: DC130362989 
CU GSRP @ Tekonsha
245 South Elm Street
Tekonsha, MI  49092

Dear Ms. McIntosh:

This letter is to advise you that the 10/28/2020 corrective action plan you submitted, 
regarding each rule violation cited in the recently completed Interim Inspection Report, is 
approved.  

You can find a copy of this corrective action approval letter and the associated report on 
our website under Statewide Search for Licensed Child Care Centers and Homes. A 
description of each type of report and corrective action plans can be found under 
Overview of Licensing Reports.

Violation cited Noncompliance observed Plan to correct Date to be 
completed

R 400.8125(1) Staff; 
volunteer; 
requirements. 

Child care staff were not 
wearing masks as required 
by the MDDHS. 

Staff reminded that they are 
required to wear masks unless 
eating/drinking or outside and 6 
feet apart. 

10/20/2020

R 400.8134(4) 
Hand washing. 

Hand washing signs not 
posted in bathrooms. 

Hand washing signs posted. 10/20/2020

R 400.8380
Maintenance of 
premises. 

Flaking paint/deteriorating 
walls in the bathrooms. 

Maintenance request to have 
walls repaired. 

10/20/2020 

It is expected that the corrective action plan will be implemented within the time frames 
as outlined in your plan.

https://www.michigan.gov/lara/0,4601,7-154-89334_63294_5529---,00.html
https://childcaresearch.apps.lara.state.mi.us/
https://www.michigan.gov/documents/lara/Overview_of_licensing_reports_661054_7.docx


2

A follow-up evaluation may be made to verify compliance.  Should the corrections not be 
implemented in the specified time, it may be necessary to reevaluate the status of your 
license.

The office provides technical assistance to meet the licensing requirements and 
consultation to improve services.  Please contact me with any questions.  In the event 
that I am not available and you need to speak to someone immediately, you may contact 
the local office at (616) 356-0183.

Sincerely,

Beth Gonding, Licensing Consultant
Bureau of Community and Health Systems
427 East Alcott
Kalamazoo, MI  49001
(269) 615-5489


